
 

 

 

9 November 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Drama Visit to the Crescent Theatre, Birmingham 

 

As part of your son/daughter’s Drama course, he/she is required to watch many different live theatre 

performances to enable him/her to develop a wider understanding of the theatre and its various forms. 

 

As such your son/daughter will be visiting the Crescent Theatre in Birmingham on  

Thursday 17 December 2015 to see a production of ‘Grimm Tales’. The show starts at 2.30pm; we will 

leave school by coach at 1.00pm. We anticipate the show will finish at around 4.45pm and we will aim 

to be back in school at approximately 5.45pm. Please ensure that arrangements are made for your 

son/daughter to be collected from the school car park. Your son/daughter is expected to wear his/her 

full school uniform on this day. 

 

The cost of this trip will be £11.00 and your son/daughter should bring this money into school by 

Monday 20 November 2015. Please complete the attached consent form and the emergency contact 

form and return them with the payment of £11.00. Cheques should be made payable to John Willmott 

School.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms R Maposa 

Head of Drama 

Thursday 17 December 2015 – Visit to the Crescent Theatre, Birmingham 

Student’s Name: ____________________________________________ Form: _____________ 

I enclosed a cheque/cash for £11.00 (Cheque made payable to John Willmott School) 

Parent/Carer: _____________________________________________ Date: _______________ 


